Village of Berrien Springs
112 N. Cass Street, PO Box 182, Berrien Springs, MI 49103
269-473-6921

VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

A BUSINESS OWNER FORUM
HAS BEEN SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 25, 2025,
AT 7:00 P.M., AT THE VILLAGE HALL,
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE COUNCIL MEETING

This Business Owner Forum is being called to:
e Provide information and clarification about what the ordinance requires for
commercial and industrial properties
e Offer an opportunity for business owners to share needs, concerns, or
questions
e Announce the timeline for when repairs and improvements will be
expected if a property is found to be in violation

SAID MEETING IS HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBLE, PERSONS REQUIRING AUXILIARY AIDS AND
SERVICES OR OTHER ACCOMMODATIONS SHOULD CONTACT, IN WRITING OR BY
TELEPHONE: VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS, P.O. BOX 182, BERRIEN SPRINGS, MICHIGAN
49103 — PHONE 269 473-6921 WITH ADVANCE NOTICE OF SEVEN (7) CALENDAR DAYS.

Rachael Kuzda, MiPMC
Village Clerk
Posted 7/25/2025 11:30 a.m.
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